
   Gila River Indian Community 

                  Department of Public Works 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED 

There is a planned water shutdown scheduled for 8/27/24 from 9am 
to 2pm.  This will be at the intersection of Vah Ki Rd and Southern 
Rd in District 5. There is about 55 homes that will be affected and 
they are all on the north side of Southern Rd.  See attached a map 
of the area.  
 
Hunter Contracting will be installing some valves on our waterlines 
for PMIP’s Canal 15 project. DPW will pass out door hangers on 
8/26/24 starting at 8am. Along with the door hangers, Hunter 
Contracting will be delivering a case of water to each home that is 
affected.  Fire Hydrants will also be out in this area for the duration 
of the shutdown. Please reach out if there are any questions. 

                             
If there are any questions, please call the Department of Public Works 

at (520) 562-3343. 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


